
Thank you for serving the people of our state. We are grateful for people who work hard to ensure our 
continued freedoms and way of life.  
 
The reason for this correspondence is to inform you of our support for SB 128. We chose to send our 
children to a Christian school because our beliefs don’t align with what is often being taught at public 
schools. We place a high value on education, but not indoctrination of immoral and ungodly falsehoods.  
 
It is unfortunate that any child be taught lies just because their parents don’t have the financial ability to 
send them to a school of their choice. We believe this bill could change that option for many.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of passing this bill into law. 
 
Darrel Stinson  
Wichita, Kansas 
 


